
Chairman and members of the committee,  

I am writing to express my support for Senate Bill 2321. This bill 

would ensure that landowners would be fairly compensated for 

the expenses incurred while trying to protect their land that is 

subject to condemnation.  

I appreciate your time and consideration. 

Respectfully,  

Jill Wald  
Edgeley, ND  
District 28 


